Jennifer Blackman

From:

Eleanor Lyman <eleanor@eleanorlyman.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, August 16, 2023 8:22 AM

To:

Jennifer Blackman

Subject:

Eucalyptus removal issue

Dear BCPUD Board,

I understand the concern about fire with the trees.

However the eucalyptus are a source of

- 1. enhancing the air for us to breathe!
- 2. a wonderful wind break for the whole area!
- 3. a source of habitat for the butterflys!

I also enjoy their beauty and their scent which is good for our lungs and effects our breathing!

I am for thinning and management but do not support mass removal!

I do not support the plan to remove 65 - 100 trees for use of salmon habitat restoration!

Thank you.

Eleanor Lyman

Eleanor Lyman eleanor@eleanorlyman.com